
 

Translation 
 

Italian-Thai Development Public Company Limited (“the Company”) would like to inform 
that it has sent a letter to ITD Cementation India Limited (“ITDCEM”), a listed company in the 
National Stock Exchange of India, to notify that the Company, as a shareholder of 46.64% in 
ITDCEM, is now exploring a possible divestment of its investments in ITDCEM. However, as the 
process is currently at a preliminary stage, no definitive decision has been taken yet. 

 
Should there be any further progress, the Company will notify the Stock Exchange of 

Thailand and proceed accordingly to all applicable regulations on significant transactions 
subjecting to be an acquisition or disposition of assets that the listed companies should be abide 
by as per SET’s requirement. 

 
Please be informed accordingly. 

 


